

Special Education Superintendent Update

September 2017

WELCOME BACK CEREMONY

On Wednesday, August 30th, 2001 all the Special Education Chiefs met with the Psychologists, Social Workers, Speech Language Pathologists and some teaching staff to kick off the year. The focus of the day was on welcoming new staff and providing them a vision for working with students and schools.

Psychology/LD:

In the month of September, several training sessions will be conducted by the TCDSB Empower Team for teachers new to Empower Reading & Decoding and Empower Comprehension Vocabulary, as well as refresher training for teachers already using Empower.

Gifted

On September 6th, Grade 5 students entering the gifted program for the first time were welcomed and had the opportunity to meet their teachers.